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Ag foghlaim ‘s ag fás le grá 

 

              

 

 

 

 

                                                  
                      

                                                                                                                                   

 
     

  

 

                         
              
Le do thoill is please / Go raibh maith agat is  

 
During the month of March, in conjunction with St Patrick’s Day, we will be celebrating our Irish 

culture and our Irish language. We will be exposing the children to some Irish music, dance and 

songs and we will be introducing some simple Irish phrases. We would ask you all to please 

encourage this at home if possible. We have included some Irish phrases that we will use in class. 

Le do thoill is please / Go raibh maith agat is thankyou / Maidin Mhaith is Good Morning/ Slán is 

Goodbye. Thank you all for putting a great effort into World Book Day. We had a great day and 

the primary one teachers Mrs Quinn and Miss Hayes came over to the Nursery to read stories. 
Visit our school website www.cloughogeprimaryschool.com to see some photos of World Book Day 
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Our theme for this month is  

Spring / Growing / St Patrick’s Day  

Our monthly planner is on display on the 

parents’ notice-board. Please feel free to 

take a little read so you will be familiar 

with the topic. We hope you all have a 

lovely St Patrick’s Day 

Lá fheile Padráig oraibh   

.  

 

  Reminder. 
School is closed for St. Patrick’s Day 

Friday 17th March 

Lá fhéile Pádraig oraibh go leir 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Focus of the month 
Theme- Spring/ Growing 

Colour – Green  

Shape -Shamrock  

  Important Dates for you diary 
21 March Kate O Hanlon Language workshop for parents 

at 1.00 

Book Fair 13th -16th March 1.20-1.45 in the nursery. 

Green day on Thurs 16th March- Children can wear their 

green polo shirts on this day. 

 

Big Bedtime Read 

In conjunction with Our Big Bedtime Read, 

we are having guest speaker Kate O 

Hanlon (Literacy Consultant) come to 

speak to you on Tues 21 March at 1.00 

unti 1.45 and this will finish in the 

nursery where the class teachers will read 

a story. All welcome !! 

 
  

http://www.cloughogeprimaryschool.com/


  

Seachtain na Gaeilge 
Useful Irish Phrases 

 

                   
 

Le do thoill  = please    ( le do hull) 

 

Go raibh maith agat=thankyou   

(g- ro-moy augit) 

 

Maidin Mhaith is Good Morning (modgin why) 

 

Slán is Goodbye. (Slawn) 

 

 

Visit website for some useful information for 

Seachtain na Gaeilge. 

www.snag.ie 

www.scoilnet.ie 

  

http://www.snag.ie/
http://www.scoilnet.ie/

